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MINUTES OF THE  

PUBLIC HEARING  

OF THE 

BOARD OF COMMISSIONERS 

OF THE GREATER ROCKFORD AIRPORT AUTHORITY 

 

 

 Chairman Paul Cicero called to order a Public Hearing of the Greater Rockford Airport Authority 

at 5:00 p.m. on Thursday, April 25, 2024, in the Auditorium of the Airport Administrative Offices located 

at 60 Airport Drive, Rockford, IL. 

Commissioners & Legal 

Counsel 

Present GRAA Staff Present Guests/Other Staff  

Pat Agnew X Zack Oakley X Catherine Polvalitis, Chartwell 

Jake Castanza X Shelly Cassaro X ARFF x2 

Paul Cicero X Kathy Bruggeman X Jim Haggerty - RRStar reporter 

Tom Myers X Tracey Halbrader  Paul Bates – Natural Land Institute 

Dianne Parvin X Mike Peranich X  

Mike Schablaske X Matt Zinke   

Leslie West  Chip Geiger X  

Tom Lester X    

 

          Chairman Cicero announced that the Public Hearing is being held under Illinois Municipal Budget 

law 50 ILCS, Section 330/3 and Notice of this Public Hearing was published in the Rockford Register Star 

on March 22, 2024, as required by Illinois Law.  The purpose of the Public Hearing is to receive 

comments regarding the Tentative Budget and Appropriation Ordinance which has been on file at the 

Airport Authority Administration Offices and available for public inspection since March 22, 2024.   

 Chairman Cicero entertained any comments pertaining to the Tentative Budget and 

Appropriation Ordinance.  The time allowed for statements is limited to five (5) minutes each.  No 

comments were received. 

 There being no further business, a motion was made to adjourn.  The motion was seconded by 

Commissioner Agnew and unanimously approved by a roll call vote indicating six (6) ayes and no (0) 

nays.  The Ordinance was adopted.  The Public Hearing adjourned at 5:02 pm.  

 

  


